
From: xu chunxiang 
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 3:05 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: concerns for Elderberry Neighborhood Plan 
 
Dear Plan Commission Members, 
 
We cannot attend today's hearing at 5:30 pm. But we would like to send this email to speak up 
our concerns about the plan. 
 
We moved to Blackhawk Neighborhood in 2010 because of its rural environment and good 
schools. But Elderberry Neighborhood plan 2018 is going to significantly affect these two parts 
and we don't like the plan. 
 
Multiple buildings with four to five stories mean more traffic, which is going to significantly impact 
our quiet neighborhood and safety. Our kids can play with our neighbors in the park happily for 
now. But more traffic will destroy their happiness. 
 
Middleton has moved 5th grade from Elementary Schools to  Middle Schools because of too 
many kids. The schools are already crowded. With more significant population in Elderberry 
Neighborhood plan 2018, the quality of schools will be a big concern. 
 
Please reconsider Elderberry Neighborhood plan 2018. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chunxiang Xu & Liang Ying 
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